
January	2021	

Dear	Cougar	Families,		

Greetings	to	you	from	Lutheran	High	School!	Lutheran	High	School	offers	its	students	
tremendous	opportunity	for	academic,	personal,	and	spiritual	growth	in	a	Christ	centered	
environment.	At	the	heart	of	our	mission	is	preparing	students	for	lives	of	Christian	service.		

The	purpose	of	this	letter	is	to	provide	you	with	information	regarding	the	iPad	program	
requirements	at	Lutheran	High.	The	speciHic	requirements	are	outlined	below:	

• Each	student	will	provide	his/her	own	iPad.	Other	tablets,	e-readers,	Chromebooks,	
laptops,	etc.	are	not	compatible	with	the	expectations	for	students.		

• The	most	recent	generation	of	iPad	Pro,	iPad	Air,	or	the	iPad,	wi-Hi	only,	with	at	least	
64GB	of	storage	should	provide	new	students	with	the	tool	needed	for	all	four	years	of	
high	school.		Please	consult	apple.com/ipad	for	the	most	up-to-date	information	on	
pricing	and	options.			

The	iPads	will	be	used	in	classes	for	research,	as	textbooks,	for	assignment	production,	and	
to	manage	electronic	assignment	workHlow.		The	degree	to	which	the	iPad	is	used	varies	by	
class.	Many	classes	use	the	iPad,	yet	some	use	“old	fashioned”	paper,	pencil,	and	hardcover	
textbooks.	The	iPad	is	another	tool	in	the	toolbox	of	a	21st	century	classroom.		

If	the	purchase	of	the	iPad	presents	too	large	of	a	Hinancial	burden	for	your	family,	please	
contact	the	school	ofHice;	we	are	willing	and	able	to	assist	you.	If	you	have	any	questions	
about	the	technical	requirements	of	the	iPad,	feel	free	to	contact	our	Technology	
Coordinator,	Mrs.	Allison	Tripp,	at	tripp@lhssc.org.	

In	Christ,		

Jon	Bernhardt		
Principal
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